MUN High School Honour Band 2012-09-13
Want to spend a weekend playing music under the direction of Dr. Jason Caslor, conducting professor at MUN School of Music???
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The 2012 MUN High School Honour Band Weekend is scheduled to take place during the weekend of November 16-18, 2012
 It is open to all band students in grades 9-12

This year there will be an auditioned MUN High School Wind Ensemble, as well as the original MUN High School Band.  Students not selected for the Wind Ensemble or who are not interested in auditioning will invited to participate in the Honour band.

If this sounds like something you would be interested in, please see Mrs. Coady ASAP, for more information or to pass along your name for submission.
